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2020 PUPIL FREE DAYS &  

IMPORTANT DATES



 

Dear Mrs Graffin and Ms GC 

Thank you for the beautiful presentation of the Nativity 

by the Pre Primary students. It was such a delight to have 

the children here and they brought much joy to many 

people. I appreciate the effort in preparing the children 

and performing here at this time of year. I am sorry the 

drop off was complicated but you all made a lovely           

entrance via the lifts! 

Please pass on my thanks to all involved. 

Wishing you every blessing for Christmas and the New 

Year. 

Kind regards                                                                                                                                                                        

Ms Jennifer Healey 

Jennifer Healey | Director of Mission  

Integration 

St John of God Subiaco Hospital 

 

 

 

 

ARTICLE PRINTED IN THE JOONDALUP TIMES 

 





 

Tuesday 24 March 2020 

This will be a half-day due to Parent-Teacher Interviews.                                                                                          

Students will need to be collected at 12.00pm.                                                                                                                

There will be no lunches available from the canteen.                                                                                                       

More information will be advertised  early next year.  

Wow! What a fantastic year for sustainability at Liwara. This year, the school Green Team have worked very hard to 
reduce our school waste footprint. They have helped to introduce Waste Wise sustainability initiatives such as our 
multi-sort bins and have planted vegetables, and harvested seeds sustainably, which will see Liwara into 2020 and 
beyond. Thanks to our Liwara P&F, our school is a Greenbatch school. We expect even more exciting developments 
in our school partnership with Greenbatch in 2020. 

Special Announcement 

At our last certificate assembly, Liwara was presented with a certificate for our successful Woolworths Junior 
Landcare Grant application! Students from the Green Team welcomed two representatives from Woolworths who 
presented the school with a certificate, a lovely new garden trowel and fork as well as a fresh bag of potting mix for 
our new sustainable garden.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With grant funds, we shall soon erect two sustainable garden beds outside the Year 2 classrooms. To help make the 
gardens sustainable, we will firstly set up a Junior Primary worm farm to be fed by our Year 1 and 2 students’ food 
scraps. We shall also collect run-off water from the Year 1 and 2 air conditioning units each day to water the new 
garden beds. Next year, the Green Team and helpers from Year 1 and 2, will grow and harvest vegetables to be 
used by the school canteen. We shall also investigate the success of different crops so that we select plants that will 
sustain the garden beds into the future. So, stay tuned everyone, because 2020 is sizing up to be another wonderful 
year for sustainability at Liwara! 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Andrea Millar, the Liwara school staff and our wonderful P&F 
association, whose continued support of sustainability initiatives make a real and tangible difference for the entire 
Liwara school community. I look forward to seeing this develop further during the 2020 school year. Wishing 
everyone a very safe Christmas and New Year as well as a relaxing holiday break.  
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UNIFORM SHOP 

mailto:greenwood@perthcatholic.org.au


A FREE program that teaches practical and effective ways to enhance 
family relationships and manage common child behavior issues. 

Who is this program for? 

Parents, carers and/or grandparents of a child aged between 3 and 8 years. 

     What is involved? 
Seminar Series – 90-minute talks on: 

children’s behavior – the tough part of parenting 

raising confident children 

raising emotionally resilient children. 

Discussion Group – small, 2-hour groups: 

misbehaving 

fighting and aggression 

bedtime routine 

hassle-free shopping with children. 

Group Triple P – 8-week parenting course. 

 
 

 

Program details: 

Group Triple P (7 week Program), Craigie Lesuire Centre Tuesday's - 
9.30am - 11.30am 

18th February - 31st March 2020 

 
Seminar Series, Craigie Lesuire Centre 
Monday's 9.30am - 11.30am 

16th, 23rd and 30th March 2020 

 
Discussion Group - Dealing With Disobedience, Craigie Lesuire Centre Wednesday 9.30am
- 11.30am,  25th March 2020 

Please note: 

Unless there is a crèche advertised, only babies under the age of 6 months can attend this group. However, we welcome babies who 
need breastfeeding during the session.  DO NOT bring hot food and drinks for safety reasons. 

Visit www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/parentgroups for more information. 

 

 
 
Triple P - Positive Parenting Program® 

http://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/parentgroups


 

     

 

 

 

0477 994 123 

BOOK NOW  

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP OSHC 

CANTEEN ABSENTEE  

SERVICES AT LIWARA 

mailto:uniformshop@liwara.wa.edu.au


 

  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.247youthministry.org&data=02%7C01%7Canthea.pickering%40cewa.edu.au%7C3ac52fde5fbb456864ac08d77f870504%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637118090273411526&sdata=P2InKk79Cvlio1rZOB


Our Vision                                              Our Mission                                        

Merry Christmas to All 


